
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

March 2, 2022 

 

The Redbook Committee will move the revised A&S Personnel Policy forward for a second 

reading at the March Senate meeting. 

 

The committee provided feedback to the School of Medicine on their revised Bylaws and 

Personnel Document. In response, the School of Medicine made some additional revisions, 

which are now being reviewed by the Redbook Committee for a likely first reading at the Faculty 

Senate meeting in April. 

 

We also expect Kent School to submit final revisions to their Bylaws in the near future. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


